

Amddiffynwch eich plentyn gyda'r chwistrell ffliw trwynol. Os ydyn nhw yn y Dosbarth Derbyn i Flwyddyn 11 sganiwch i gwblhau eu caniatâd electronig heddiw

Flucan be serious!

Protect your child with the nasal flu spray. If they're in Reception to Year 11 scan to complete their E-consent today









Dear Parent/Guardian,

The School Nursing Service will visit the school to offer pupils a **nasal flu spray vaccine on 22/10/2025**

The NHS recommends that your child has a flu vaccination every year.

It's very important to protect your child from flu to make sure they stay as healthy as possible. The best flu vaccine for most children is a nasal spray. This is the vaccine that will be given on the day.

The online consent form and additional information can be found here: **E-Consent Form Link**

To help make sure the vaccine is suitable for your child, and they don't miss out, please take time to read the information and follow the link to complete the electronic consent form as soon as possible, before the planned vaccination date.

The nose spray flu vaccine that contains porcine gelatine is the best protection against flu for children. If you want to have your child protected against Flu, but you do not want them to have the nose spray, you can request the gelatine free injection instead on the consent form and you will be invited to a clinic. If your child attends a NEWPORT SECONDARY SCHOOL they will receive their vaccine in school.

Should you have any difficulties accessing the above link, please contact **01633 431685** for further support.